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Outstanding Dinner Money  

We will be contacting parents with 

outstanding dinner money debts. We 

understand that times are particularly 

difficult so please come in and speak to us, 

together we can arrange a manageable 

payment plan.  The cost of a school meal is 

£1.90 per day. £9.75 per week. You can pay 

via Pay360 

www.pay360education payments.com.   

Universal Free School Meals 

All Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 

pupils can enjoy a school meal 

without charge every day 

irrespective of income. However, 

you will still have to register if 

you are entitled to Free School 

Meals - this is very important for 

the school’s funding. (Nursery 

pupils are not included in the 

UFSM scheme) 

https://www.gov.uk/apply-free-

school-meals This week nursery class has been forming 

closer relationships with each other by 

playing group games. They have also been 

developing their fine motor skills through 

name writing activities. 

 

School Photographs 

There was an omission in the 

last newsletter regarding pupils 

having their individual and 

sibling photographs taken 

today. 

If you wish we can retake any 

photographs with the 

scheduled class photographs 

next year. 

Apologies for any inconvenience. 

mailto:office@fgschool.uk


 

  

   

Class Attendance 

 

Reception – 88.6% 

Year 1 – 93.3% 

Year 2 – 98.0% 

Year 3 – 88.2 % 

Year 4 –88.6 % 

Year 5 – 92.5 % 

Year 6 – 97.9% 

 

Well done Year 2 

Value Award Winners 

 

Nursery – Charlotte 

Reception – Hannah 

Year 1 – Yasin 

Year 2 – Ethan 

Year 3 – Jabril 

Year 4 – Nylan 

Year 5 – Sibel 

Year 6 – Paisley & 

Sandra 

Sport – Yusuf Y2 

 

 

EYFS are looking  

for donations of loose 

parts for their outdoor 

area. We are asking 

for tubes, pipes, cable 

wheels, logs, planks of 

wood, crates and 

similar items.  

If you have any of 

these items, then 

please bring them to 

the Early Years gate. 

Thank you!! 

 

Follow us 

@floragardenw6 

 

 

 

Monday 26.09.22 

PTA Coffee Morning 

 

Monday 06.10.22 

PTA AGM (TBC) 

 

Friday 14.10.22 

Nursery Cake Sale 

 

Friday 14.10.22 

International Evening 

Year 1 have taken 

inspiration from Andy 

Goldworthy in Art and 

are going to recreate a 

painting using only 

natural materials that we 

found. 

 

Birthday Cakes 

If you wish to send in a 

birthday cake for your 

child it must be in 

individual portions e.g.  

slices or cupcakes, 

otherwise the cake will 

be returned. 

Please ensure the cakes 

do not contain any nuts. 

 

ESOL courses at  

West London College 
 

ESOL courses are for 

people whose first 

language is not English 

and range from pre-entry 

up to Level 1. The courses 

will help improve your 

English, speaking and 

listening, reading, writing 

and Maths up to GCSE.  

Please follow the link 

below for further 

information 

https://www.wlc.ac.uk/courses

/esol 

Dates for your diary 

https://www.wlc.ac.uk/courses/esol
https://www.wlc.ac.uk/courses/esol

